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Bringing Learning to Life 

          
 

Year 6 School Trips 
Holocaust Memorial and Stockport Museum & Air Raid Shelters  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 6 are invited to two school trips in relation to our current topic, World War II. 
 
Holocaust Memorial – Thursday 1st February 2018 
 
We are honoured to be invited to the Wirral Commemoration of Holocaust memorial Day at the 
New Brighton Floral Pavilion as part of our World War II topic and R.E topic on Judaism. 
The trip will take place on Thursday 1st February 2018 during the afternoon.  Children will be 
leaving school at 12:15pm and returning to school for 3:45pm.  Children will need to bring a 
packed lunch on this day and are expected to wear full uniform. 
There is a voluntary contribution £2 for this trip. 
 
Trip to Stockport Museum and Air Raid Shelter – Friday 9th February 2018 
 
We are delighted to provide an opportunity for Year 6 children to experience evacuation and The 
Blitz as part of our World War II topic. 
The children should come to school dressed as evacuees.  We will be taken by coach to Stockport 
museum and Shelters where they will take part in an Air Raid role play and examine World War II 
artefacts. 
The trip will take place on Friday 9th February 2018, we ask that children arrive at school for 9am 
departure.  Children will need to bring a packed lunch and we ask for a voluntary contribution of 
£10.  Contributions can be paid in instalments through Parent Pay or in the School Office. 
 
Please complete the attached consent form to class with payment.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Jones 
Year 6 Teacher & Deputy Head 
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